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MODIFICATION AMENDED PLANS FOR OAKDALE WEST ESTATE STAGE 3 - WAREHOUSES 2A, 2C, 2D, 2E - 2 

- 18 ALDINGTON ROAD, KEMPS CREEK 

 
Reference is made to the Department’s referral dated 21 May 2022 with regard to the abovementioned State Significant Development 

Application (SSDA), which was referred to Transport for NSW (TfNSW) Services for comments.  

 

As advised previously in our correspondence 20 November 2021, TfNSW raised concerns regarding the proximity of the building 

2C-2 car entry access to the proposed signalised intersection at the future Southern Link Road (SLR).  TfNSW does not support the 

modification to position the driveway a further 31 metres closer to the Southern Link Road. 

Should you have any further enquiries in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Brett Morrison, Development 

Assessment Officer, by email at development.sydney@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

David Rohloff 

Senior Manager Land Use Assessment Central and Western 

Planning and Programs, 

Greater Sydney Division 
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